
 

 

 

 

THE FINAL DAY CHECKS WILL BE ACCEPTED IN THE STUDENT STORE IS FRIDAY, APRIL 28th!  
    

 Tickets are on sale for the 2017 Prom “A Tale As Old As Time” for $95 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• If you have received a Scholarship, please bring a copy of it to the Counseling Office ASAP!!! 

• College Celebration is Friday on the Library Stage. Make sure you have turned in your College 

Acceptances to you can be recongnized. 

• Grad Nite Tickets are still on sale for $200! Turn in payment to the student store.  

• Go to the Career Center if you are planning to enter the military as you will be honored at the District 

on May 18th.  

• Senior Sunset in the quad is May 24th, from 7 – 8! Come on through to sign yearbooks and hang out 

with friends.  

• The last day to record Senior Dedications is Wednesday, April 26th.  

• Tryouts for senior memories are May 2nd in Ms. Koening’s room. D104.  

SENIOR NEWS 

• CSF Officer Applications are available in Ms. Erturk’s room; B132 and are due April 28th. They are also 

offering tutoring on Tuesdays & Thursdays at Litel Elementary,  

• Officer positions for Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, UCC Representative are now available for 

#ICanHelp club next year. Interview papers are in Mr. Venegas’s Office in the AP Office. Interviews 

will take place until May 12th. 
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CLUB NEWS 

PERFORMING ARTS NEWS 

K9 News 

• The Ayala Marching and Concert Percussion Ensembles traveled to Dayton, Ohio to compete in 

the Winter Guard International World Championships. The Marching Percussion Ensemble earned 

Bronze Medals in the World division and the Concert Percussion were named World Champions for 

the 8th time; more than any ensemble, and Ayala has now earned more Gold Medals that any 

other program in history.  

• The Ayala Color guard were named WGASC World Class Gold Medalists at their championships for 

the first time in Ayala’s history. 

• Band and Color guard is nationally ranked and one of the highest awarded groups in the entire 

state, and there is a spot for you.  If you are interested in becoming a member, there is a 

Mandatory Parent meeting tonight at 7pm in the MPR.  

• Willy Wonka from April 27th - 29th. Tickets are only $5 for students, teachers & seniors. General admission 

is $10.  

• The Spring Dance Concert is Thursday, May 11th and Friday, May 12th in the MPR. Doors open at 5:30 

and the show begins at 6:00 PM. Tickets are $10 and can be bought from anyone in the dance 

program, or at the MPR Entrance the night of the event.  

 

• ROP Summer / Fall Registration is open, and you can go to the Career Center for a list of the classes. 

• Applications for the Kaiser Permanente Summer Internship is due to Mrs. Stewart in May 6th. 

CAREER CENTER NEWS 


